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NRR-PMDAPEm Resource

From: Chawla, Mahesh
Sent: Thursday, June 26, 2014 10:42 AM
To: Saprodani Associates (saprodani@gmail.com)
Subject: Your 2.206 petition dated March 12, 2011 - G20110171

Mr. Saporito: 

This is to provide you an update on your above referenced petition, which was submitted on March 
12, 2011. By letter dated 6/28/11, the Director of the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, Eric 
Leeds, partially accepted your petition, dated 3/12/2011, filed under 10 CFR 2.206. His letter stated 
that: “Although the NRC is rejecting your requests for immediate action, we are accepting your 
petition to the extent you seek some type of enforcement action in light of the events at Fukushima. 
Taking into account any findings issued by the task force, the NRC expects to evaluate in the near 
future whether it should take any enforcement action based on the events you have identified.” On 
2/4/12, Petition Review Board (PRB) met to review your petition in light of the current ongoing 
activities.  The purpose of this e-mail is to inform you that the PRB is continuing to evaluate your 
petition with a number of ongoing activities at NRC in relation to events at Fukushima.  The target 
date to complete its review remains unchanged as 6/30/15.  Thanks 

Mahesh Chawla 

Petition Manager  
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